
Date: Fri, 21 Nov 2008 13:45:36 -0500 
Subject: Notice of Faculty Senate Hearing  (please excuse duplicate mailings) 
To: various lists 
From: "James Warhola" <James_Warhola@umit.maine.edu> 
 
Fellow Members of the University of Maine Community, 
 
The Faculty Senate has relegated to the Program Creation and Reorganization Review 
Committee of the Faculty Senate (PCRRC) lead responsibility to review  for the Faculty 
Senate:  (1) any proposals at the University of Maine for creation or elimination of 
academic degree, certificate and similar programs,  and (2) any proposals for creation or 
reorganization of academic units. The currently accepted University of Maine campus 
and University of Maine System processes for taking such actions are set forth in the 
Policies and Procedures Manual, accessible at 
http://www.umaine.edu/facultysenate/PCRRC/ 
 
A proposal to close an academic degree program is currently before the Senate. With this 
email we notify the campus community of a hearing to be held on the matter as set forth 
in Chapter 3, section IV, paragraph  "C" of the above referenced manual. 
 
Subject: Public Hearing in regard to Elimination of the Academic Degree Program titled 
BS Environmental Management and Policy, and replacement with two new 
concentrations within the B.S. in Economics: (1) Resource and Environmental 
Economics, and (2) Recreation Business Management.  
  
Date:          Monday, December 1, 2008  
Time:         3:00  - 4:00 p.m.  
Location:   Memorial Union, 3rd floor,  "Senior Skulls Room"  
 
Documents: The proposal to close the academic degree program and a supplement are 
posted at http://www.umaine.edu/facultysenate/PCRRC/ 
 
Anyone in the campus community is invited to attend the hearing. 
 
Regards, 
James W. Warhola, Chair 
Program Creation and Reorganization Review Committee (PCRRC),  
University of Maine Faculty Senate 


